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The annual celebration in June to honor
fathers all across the United States was
started over a century ago in Spokane,
Washington. Sonora Smart Dodd, in
1910, wanted to do something to honor
her father who was single-handedly
raising her and her five siblings
following their mother’s death. It took a
while for the idea to catch on but
Father’s Day was eventually codified
into law by President Richard Nixon in
April 1972. 
 

Father’s Day

N A T ’ L  T R A I L S  D A Y

WEBSITE STORY 

WCHS RECOGNIZES
JULIA CASTRO

PAVE THE MUSEUM 

NEW EXHIBIT PLANNED

( S o u r c e :
h t t p s : / / e n . w i k i p e d i a . o r g / w i k i / F a t h e r % 2 7 s _ D a y
_ ( U n i t e d _ S t a t e s ) # : ~ : t e x t = F a t h e r ' s % 2 0 D a y % 2 0 i s
% 2 0 a n % 2 0 a n n u a l % 2 0 h o l i d a y % 2 0 h o n o r i n g , a n n u a l
l y % 2 0 o n % 2 0 t h e % 2 0 t h i r d % 2 0 S u n d a y % 2 0 i n % 2 0 J u n
e . )

SCAVENGER HUNT
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national trails day
June 1, 2024

Claudia Garza, Chair of
Floresville El Camino Trail

Committee, organized
and hosted this year’s

National Trails Day held
along the newly-paved

section of El Camino Real
trail in Floresville. Our

society was well
represented by Clay

Maeckel. In addition to
the Society and Trail de

Flores Chapter of El
Camino Real NHT Assoc,

other participating
organizations included

the de la Zerda Cemetery,
San Antonio Railroad

Heritage Museum,
Floresville Emergency

Services, Wilson County
Beautification Society,

and the Floresville Lions
Club.   
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 Floresville Opry Line-Up

Do not take your chances by waiting to purchase your tickets at
the door. Viola and her team have SOLD OUT the previous months
and this will likely continue. Reserve your seats now!
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Julia Castro To Be Recognized
The society will
recognize, at its next
meeting on June 18th,  
Floresville native and
long time society
member, Julia Castro, for
her two decades of
hundreds of articles she
wrote under the heading
“Apple Pie and Salsa”.
Her wonderful columns,
published weekly in the
Wilson County News,
have been compiled and
published by the Wilson
County News. Her
wonderful stories that
share a bit of our local
history will now be
enjoyed by generations
to come. 
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Your
Society

Needs Your
Help!

viola and
her

stellar
team

needs a
few more
hands for
the july
4th show.
contact

her
soonest!
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Museum Plans New Exhibit

The Jailhouse Museum plans a new exhibit focused on Wilson
County schools, including those that no longer exist. Do you
have memorabilia from your school days that you would
consider loaning to the museum for the new exhibit? The
museum team will begin taking donations June 22nd through
July 10th. You can contact the museum team via email at:
wcjailhousemuseum@gmail.com
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Historical Marker Scavenger Hunt

One way to
explore Wilson

County is to
participate in the

library’s Marker
Scavenger Hunt.

Visit any of the
Wilson County

libraries and ask
for the Marker

Scavenger Hunt
game sheets

then get ready to
learn all about

our remarkable
history and the

people that
made it.



Be sure to check
out our Website
and "like" our
Facebook page

facebook.com/wilsoncountyhistorical society

https://www.wilsoncountyhistory.org
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Our Website Story Highlight:

The Trial Brothers
Early Real Estate Developers in Lodi & Floresville

Read about them here: 
Trial Brothers

https://02f0a56ef46d93f03c90-22ac5f107621879d5667e0d7ed595bdb.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/sites/33158/uploads/45229/Trial_Brothers20210325-5335-m2bosh.pdf


Congratulations and Thanks!

Congratulations Neila on your
successful jailhouse
fundraising campaign selling
more than 200 bricks sold thus
far.

Thanks to each of you who
purchased a brick that now
graces the entry to our
Jailhouse Museum. Proceeds
from brick sales directly
contributes to funding
museum renovations.

If you have not yet purchased
a brick paver, or wish to
purchase another, feel free to
contact Neila or Viola. 
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